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Die adlige polnische Familie Achramowicz.



the noble Polish
family Achramowicz .



Die adlige
Polish Familie Achramowicz , Wappen Nieczuja ( Cielech , Ostrew ,
Ostrzew , Ostrzeszew , Nieczyja , Nieczuja Prussian , Trunk ,
Necznia , verändert No ).





Achramowicz , coat of arms
Nieczuja ( Cielech , Ostrew , Ostrzew , Ostrzeszew , Nieczyja ,
Nieczuja Pruska , Pień , Necznia , altered Nieczaj ). Family from
Lithuania, Tartar origin. The family was entered into the Kingdom's
books of nobility in 1854. Kaunas. Source: Urus . I 14





Coat
of Arms Description.





Nieczuja ( Cielech , Ostrew
, Ostrzew , Ostrzeszew , Nieczyja , Nieczuja Pruska , Pień ,
Necznia , altered Nieczaj ). In a red field a vertical, floating,
black tree trunk, cut off at the top and bottom, with three
truncated branches on the right and two such branches on the left,
in the upper end of the block there is a silver cross, but instead
of the cross there is probably also a silver cross wielded a sword;
Helm adornment: within an eagle's flight, the coat of arms. About
the origin of this coat of arms is said: At the time of King
Boleslaw III. around 1119, the Bohemians, who did not dare open
war, waited in ambush for a favorable opportunity for a raid. The
Poles, who did not suspect the Bohemians, slept carefree, until one
of them , with a weapon in his hand and his head resting on a tree
trunk, lay asleep, as if by divine inspiration, in his sleep cried
aloud: The enemy, the enemy! which roused all the Poles to arms,
and the Bohemians to attack, but, startled by this vigilance, the
Bohemians struck. The king bestowed this coat of arms on the knight
who sounded the warning cry. However, it is safe to assume that
this knight carried the Ostrzew coat of arms (only the log) and
that this award only carried an augmentation of the old coat of
arms, which had previously been called Nieczuja ( Cielech , Ostrew
, Ostrzew , Ostrzeszew , Nieczyja , Nieczuja Pruska , Pień ,
Necznia , altered Nieczaj ) was designated; it country now
considered both coats of arms to belong only to the same sex. The
homeland of this family was probably in the provinces of Sieradz
and SenHaus ore . Derszlaw , presenter of King Boleslaw, was
probably the one with the coat of arms who, around 1110, conquered
the village of Nieczuja ( Cielech , Ostrew , Ostrzew , Ostrzeszew ,
Nieczyja , Nieczuja Pruska , Pień , Necznia , altered Nieczaj ) in
SenHaus Voivodeship ierz , which he either named after his coat of
arms, or, more likely, after his coat of arms and himself was
named. This coat of arms is used by the families:
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